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Iron Maiden - Legacy Of The Beast Tour

Iron Maiden in Poland! The band will return to Europe during the Legacy Of The Beast Tour! The concert will take place on July 24, 2022 at the PGE Narodowy in Warsaw.

Iron Maiden concerts Legacy Of The Beast Tour



We regret to inform you that the Iron Maiden concert scheduled for June 11 this year is postponed due to the continuing restrictions related to the COVID-19 pandemic. As part of the Legacy Of The Beast tour the band will play a concert in Poland on July 24, 2022. All tickets are valid.

Band manager Rod Smallwood comments; Of course the team is very disappointed. The second summer without a Legacy tour is very hard to deal with. The band sends their best wishes to everyone, knowing full well that you fans feel the same. As we all know, there is really no alternative, so we will use this time to prepare for the unforgettable and even more spectacular Legacy Tour next year, we promise! Until then, be safe and responsible. 


